FOR THE WEEK ENDING May 26, 2023

Dear Parents:

Hello! The kids have been working very hard on animal research projects. They are on display in the hallway
but will come home before the end of the year. I think you will be very impressed with them!

Our math topic continues to work in data and graphing.

The Knowledge test on domain 12 was given today. Look for them in their folders.

Next week will be fun-filled. On Wednesday, our Pen Pals from Main Street school will come to meet us in
person, Friday is Track and Field Day, Thursday is our annual visit to Corky’s for ice cream, and Mrs. Shaver
and I have some themed days coming up as well (camping day, popcorn day, and ice cream day). Lots of fun to

be had these last few days!

If your child has a summer birthday and wants to bring in a treat, let me know.

Have a wonderful Memorial Day Weekend!

This week your child’s behavior was: Good Fair  Needs Improvement

Amy Spencer

MEMORIAL

DAY

REMEMBERING & HONORING ALL WHO SERVED
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